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Help-A-Hawk Sponsorship Program 

Dear Friends, Family and Community Partners, 

I am writing to you on behalf of the award-winning El Dorado High School Golden Hawks Band and Colorguard 

located in Placentia, CA.  This organization is the largest student organization on campus, with over 150 

students that perform and compete in the Marching Band and Colorguard program, as well as other programs 

during the year such as Jazz Ensembles, Concert Bands, WinterGuard, and Winter Drum Line.  The program has 

developed a rich tradition of excellence over the past 39 years that we strive to continue.   

Hard work and dedication of the students and parents is what makes the Golden Hawk Band and Colorguard 

successful.  The value of our program is found in the impact it has on both individual students and the 

community by providing: 

• A place to belong, thereby building loyalty to the school, and enhancing student interest in higher 

learning and greater personal achievement. 

• An opportunity to learn discipline, personal responsibility, accountability and teamwork, and to be a 

part of something bigger than oneself. 

• A way to contribute to school and community pride, promoting a positive representation for the local 

area. 

Despite budget cut-backs and increasing costs, the Band and Colorguard have continued to compete locally and 

regionally.  This year, our Golden Hawks will perform in over 40 events that include field shows, parades, 

festivals, exhibitions, and seasonal concert performances. El Dorado Band Boosters, Inc. is the non-profit 

501(C)(3) booster organization that maintains and manages the financial obligations and fundraising efforts for 

the Golden Hawk Band and Colorguard.  The Boosters help to raise the funds that are necessary to provide 

instructors and coaches, transportation, instruments and equipment, costumes and uniforms, music, field show 

designs, and competition entry fees, as well as a long list of other items necessary for a successful program.  In 

addition to our group fundraising efforts, each family pledges to contribute their fair share donation to assist in 

maintaining the quality Band and Colorguard program that we have at El Dorado. 

The program is completely dependent upon these donations from parents, family, friends and community 

partners, as well as our own fundraising efforts.  To help our families reach their personal fair share fundraising 

goal, we are asking you to partner with us and “Help-A-Hawk.”  Would you please consider contributing to the 

success of our program this year? 

Sincerely, 

Paul Clifford 
President – El Dorado Band Boosters 


